
Welcome 

Good News 

Attendance 

Lost Property 
Please ensure students are collecting any lost property. We have a large number of items currently awaiting collection. 

Lost property is located next to the reflection room in A block.  

Ormiston Sandwell Community Academy @OSCATweets 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media, where 

you can find any news on school activities as well 

as updates about recent events.  

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. Having a 

couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but by having just 6-10 

days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 10%. This equates to over 50 

hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to Year 7 who achieved the highest attendance last week! 
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Eco Club 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the Spring Term. We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Christmas Holiday. 

1st  Year  7 

2nd  Year  8 

3rd Year  9 

Let’s Get OSCA  a New Pitch! 

The Eco Club runs on a Tuesday lunch time and is a student-led enrichment club. Our main aim is to get our academy a green flag! 

To achieve this, we need to make changes around the school to make it more sustainable, which we can do through: recycling, 

planting more plants and vegetables, reducing how much energy we waste, and increasing our wildlife. This week students have 

been helping to collect water bottles from every classroom over the course of a week to see how much plastic we waste each week. 

The aim is to spread awareness that all the bottles we throw away goes to landfill (where it takes 500 years to decompose), and so 

we want the school to be able to recycle more and, in the long run, reduce the amount of plastic that we use!  

As you are aware, for the past few months we have been fundraising to get OSCA a brand new state-of-the-art football 

pitch. So far, we have held events such as our bake sale, Christmas Shop and ‘splash the SLT,’ which have proved to be 

huge successes. We just wanted to update you all, and say that we have now raised a total of £2230! We are so happy 

with how the project is going, and would like to once again thank anyone who has made a donation. We have some 

future events in the works, and we will update you on these in due course. There has now been an email address set up, 

so that if you think you can offer any fundraising ideas or have any questions regarding the pitch you can contact us 

easily. The new email address is Oldbury3G@ormistonsandwell.org.uk. As well as this, we still have our just giving page 

set up, if you would like to donate directly to that: www.justgiving.com/campaign/osca3g. Once again, thank you.  

There are currently increasing numbers of measles cases in England. Vaccination UK have been instructed by NHSE to 
administer the MMR vaccination to all school aged children who are outstanding one or both doses. The MMR would 
have been given at aged 1, and the 2nd dose at 3 years 4 months. If your child is outstanding one or both doses, please 
call 0121 592 1110 to make an appointment. This will be at an alternative venue and not at school. 

Measles 

Social Media 

mailto:Oldbury3G@ormistonsandwell.org.uk



